Summary Minutes of Canton Liberal Club Committee Meeting held on 20th January, 2022

Meeting commenced 19:00 Length 1hr 1min.

The Chairman opened the meeting and the Secretary read the minutes of the last meeting on the 13th of January. The Chairman thanked those that had taken part in the Spring Clean of the Club that had been organised by the Vice Chairwoman. The minutes were accepted. The Secretary explained that the reports he produced illustrated the tightness of the finances. It was noted that the increase in stock ready for Xmas and New Year was unfortunately an unnecessary expense with the benefit of hindsight. The sudden increase in restrictions ruined the trade over the period.

The Acting Treasurer precented the 'Treasurer's report' and 'Accountants for payment.' The reports were accepted.

Duties were allocated.

Correspondence:

A quote was received to survey the heating and air-con units. The heating has been an issue all winter and the small heaters we had to warm the club were expensive to run. The Finance Committee recommended that the survey goes ahead. The full Committee agreed unanimously to the Finance Committee proposal to have the survey.

Any other business:

The Finance committee recommended the re-introduction of weekend entertainment financed by voluntary contributions from the attendees. The Vice Chairwoman had consulted the audiences and the proposal was well received. It was proposed that a trial of the contribution be run for a month. It was agreed unanimously.

A discussion on attracting more custom to the club took place.

The Chairman reminded the Committee the future revenue of the Club will depend on attracting new people and events to the club.

A brief discussion on TV Sports costs was held.

The Chairman closed the meeting.